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Geneva, Switzerland - UPF supporters in the French part of Switzerland bicycled between the cities of 

Lausanne and Geneva as their 2022 Peace Road event. 

 

Fifteen cyclists aged 8 to 50 traveled a distance of 70 kilometers (more than 43 miles) between the two 

cities on October 9. 

 

Although the distance was challenging, the team spirit and the excellent care provided by the organizers 

created a supportive environment for smooth riding. 

 

The Peace Road event finished in Geneva in front of the United Nations headquarters, where a 

commemorative photo was taken. 

 

  


